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During registration, parents signed a form giving permission for their child(ren) to use 
G-Suite core services within the district.  In addition to those services, please find 
attached more information about this and the ​list of apps and extensions​ that have been 
vetted by the RBSD technology team to verify that they are COPPA and FERPA 
compliant and therefore may be used by our teaching staff.  This list is updated at the 
beginning of every semester.  If you have any questions, please contact your building's 
library media specialist.  
-------------------- 
The Laconia Business Department is having an apparel sale from now until September 
25th.  Orders will be in on October 12th and will be distributed as quickly as possible. 
See attached flyer for more information or go to: 
https://laconiafall2020.itemorder.com/sale​.  All funds raised will go to the Laconia 
Locker. 
-------------------- 
Yearbook sales are going online only this year! We have used this successfully in the 
past and believe it will create an improved experience. Just go to this link ​here​ to 
purchase a yearbook for your student online! Any questions? Contact ​the yearbook 
staff​. 
-------------------- 
Parents of 3 year olds interested in participating in Rosendale-Brandon Early Learners, 
RBEL, should sign up at ​RBEL Sign up​ or at ​www.rbsd.us​. 
-------------------- 
RBSD Employment Opportunities - ​see attached  
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tbdbg-FHwGTnh22bxG2lvCBPubvtAxVSvHLmm01q8I8/edit?usp=sharing
https://laconiafall2020.itemorder.com/sale
https://wpcgo.yearbookforever.com/l3JVx
https://forms.gle/bmSPCc1u7Jjbriyy5
http://www.rbsd.us/

